

# Milestone Systems A/S Price List

# Milestone XProtect® and Milestone Husky™ Product Families

**Effective Q4 2014** 

Valid in: North America, Canada, and Saudi Arabia



#### Valid as of: October 1, 2014

## **Contents**

Nevision information	3
General Terms and Conditions	4
Validity	4
Order Handling	4
Delivery	4
Distribution Restrictions	5
Special Distribution Conditions for NVR uints	5
Milestone Software Upgrade Plan	6
Milestone Enhanced Support	7
Trade-in	7
End user License Agreement	7
Disclaimer	8
Trademarks	8
XProtect VMS Products	9
XProtect Go	9
XProtect Essential	10
XProtect Express	11
XProtect Professional	12
XProtect Enterprise	14
XProtect Expert	15
XProtect Corporate	17
XProtect Clients	19
XProtect Smart Client	19
XProtect Web Client	19
Milestone Mobile	19
XProtect Add-on Products	20
XProtect Smart Wall	20
XProtect Access Control Module	21
XProtect Transact	22
XProtect LPR	23
XProtect Screen Recorder	25
XProtect Input Unit Plugins	28
XProtect Retail	27
Milestone Solutions	29
Milestone Paxton Net2 Integration	29
XProtect NVR Products	30
XProtect NVR Special Edition	30
XProtect NVR Special Edition Hybrid	31
Milestone Husky NVR Products	32
Milestone Husky M10	32
Milestone Husky M30	33
Milestone Husky M50	34
Consultancy Services	36
Milestone Enhanced Support	37
Discontinued Products	38
About Milestone Systems	39





## **Revision Information**

#### **XProtect Analytics Discontinued**

The XProtect Analytics offering was discontinued by September 2, 2014. This means that XProtect Analytics no longer is available for purchase. XProtect LPR, introduced February, 2013, replaces the corresponding products offered as a part of the XProtect Analytics framework.

Existing XProtect Analytics can still be upgraded to XProtect LPR via the normal trade-in procedures.

#### **New Hybrid Milestone Husky Units**

Milestone is expanding the range on hybrid Milestone Husky NVR units to include two new models:

HM305241N1C0004 Husky M30, 16 analog channels & 4 IP devices, workstation chassis, i5 CPU, 8GB RAM, 4x1TB

HDD

HM507382N1B0016 Husky M50, 32 analog channels & 16 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM,

8x2TB HDD

In conjunction with the introduction of these two new models, the former model: **HM507382N1B0032** is discontinued, and hence no longer available for shipment.





## **General Terms and Conditions**

## **Validity**

The prices are valid from October 1, 2014.

All prices are in USD.

Valid in: North America, Canada, and Saudi Arabia.

All prices are manufacturer's suggested retail price (MSRP), excluding tax/VAT and shipment, apart from the following products where the price is net price:

- Consultancy Services (license IDs: MSCXPR, MSCXPRD and MSCD)
- Milestone Technical Support (license IDs: MSTSSIPx and MSTSPIPx)

Further, ground shipment of physical XProtect NVR and Milestone Husky NVR units is included in the MSRP price in applicable regions.

Price list revision date: September 8, 2014

## **Order Handling**

All XProtect products can be ordered by distributors on the Milestone website (www.milestonesys.com) via Milestone's Online Order System (MOOS), unless otherwise specified.

Orders from Europe, the Middle East and Africa (EMEA) and Asia Pacific (APAC) are handled by our European office:

9:00 - 16:00 CET

Phone: +45 88 300 684

Email: purchase@milestonesys.com

Orders from the Americas are handled by our North American office:

7 a.m. – 5 p.m. PST Phone +1 503 350 1100 Email: us-sales@milestone.us

Manual orders are subject to an order handling fee of 110 USD per order. Orders within North America and Latin America are handled free of charge. Orders placed on Milestone's website (www.milestonesys.com) via MOOS are handled free of charge.

## **Delivery**

All software products, including associated documentation are delivered for free via Milestone's download site on www.milestonesys.com. Milestone can optionally deliver all software products on physical media (DVD). Physical product media can be ordered in MOOS using the following ordering item:

		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XP-MEDIA	XProtect Product DVD	100.00	



### **Distribution Restrictions**

The following products can be sold by all resellers:

- XProtect® Essential
- XProtect® Express
- XProtect® Professional
- XProtect® Enterprise
- XProtect® Access Control Module
- XProtect® Transact
- XProtect® LPR
- XProtect® Analytics (only available for extension sale)
- XProtect® Input Unit Plug-ins
- Milestone Paxton Net2 Integration
- XProtect® NVR Special Edition models
- Milestone Husky™ NVRs

The following products can only be sold by certified resellers, who have successfully completed the Milestone Advanced Certification:

- XProtect® Expert
- XProtect® Corporate
- XProtect® Smart Wall
- XProtect® Retail

These restrictions apply to software licenses, related add-on licenses and Software Upgrade Plans.

## **Special Distribution Conditions for NVR units**

Distribution of the XProtect NVR Special Edition and Milestone Husky NVRs is conditioned by acceptance and signing of the Milestone Distribution Partner addendum for distributors. The XProtect NVR Special Edition and Milestone Husky NVRs may be sold by any reseller with the geographical restrictions listed below.

#### Milestone Husky NVR and XProtect NVR Special Edition (incl. the Hybrid version)

The Milestone Husky NVR and the XProtect NVR Special Edition (incl. the Hybrid version) are currently available in the following areas:

#### **North America**

Canada and U.S.A. (all 50 states excluding U.S. Territories).

Additional shipment costs and VAT/taxes may apply to shipments to Canada. Please contact Milestone's Inside Sales department for further information.

#### **EMEA**

The Milestone Husky NVR series is being rolled out it the EMEA region during the second half of 2014. Please contact Milestone Inside Sales for details on the availability in in specific countries.





## Milestone Software Upgrade Plan

Milestone offers a Software Upgrade Plan (SUP) for all XProtect VMS products and many of the add-on products. It can be purchased for a coverage period of one to five years. It is optional for all XProtect VMS products, except for XProtect Expert, XProtect Corporate and XProtect Smart Wall, which has a mandatory SUP of minimum one year.

Further, SUP is also mandatory for all XProtect VMS platforms that are used together with XProtect Retail. This applies to the base license and all camera/device licenses in the underlying XProtect VMS system.

#### What is included in a Software Upgrade Plan?

During the purchased SUP coverage period, the end user has access to new versions of their XProtect software. Software upgrades are released throughout the year and made available for download on Milestone's website.

#### How is it purchased?

A SUP can be purchased at any time. There is a grace period of 30-days from the initial XProtect product purchase, and 60-days from the expiration of an existing SUP in which the end user can purchase or renew their SUP under normal SUP terms. The SUP would then start on the date of the initial XProtect product purchase, or on the date of SUP expiration.

If an end user wants to purchase SUP outside the above mentioned grace periods, this is possible by purchasing a 3-year optin SUP at 18% per year to get into the program. This applies to end users who have never purchased SUP, and end users who used to have SUP but let it expire.

Opt-in SUP is not available on discontinued products.

#### Coverage period

The price of a SUP is approximately 18% per year of retail price of a new product. However, the percentage per year is less if SUP is purchased in a 2-5 year increment. For instance, if a 5-year SUP is purchased, the percentage cost per year is 12% (all to be paid upfront).

A SUP can also be purchased in increments of days. Daily SUP is beneficial for installations that want to have their SUP expire on a certain date (e.g. in alignment with a budgeting period). 180 days is the minimum number of days with the purchase of new products, unless otherwise is defined for the specific product.

#### Coverage in connection with system expansions

SUPs are always linked to a specific system base license. The SUP for a base license is the called the main SUP. SUPs for system expansions must always be aligned with the main SUP. When enhancing an existing XProtect system with additional cameras, the end user can maintain full SUP coverage in two ways:

#### 1 - Keep the original SUP coverage period

By purchasing a SUP coverage for the additional camera licenses on a daily basis, the end user can align the SUP renewal date for the additional cameras with the one of the main SUP. This is useful if the main SUP renewal date is aligned with the end user's calendar or fiscal year.

#### 2 - Extend the original SUP coverage period

The end user can purchase one or more years of SUP coverage for the system expansion, which will be used to calculate a new, and prolonged, SUP coverage period for the main SUP as well. The new SUP coverage period is calculated based on the value of the remaining main SUP coverage period and the size and nature of the system expansion.

If an end user does not want to purchase SUP coverage for the system expansion, the main SUP will be terminated from the purchase date of the system expansion. Any remaining value of the main SUP coverage period is not refunded.

For details on how to ensure continuous SUP coverage in conjunction with system expansions, please contact Milestone's Inside Sales department.



#### Coverage in connection with upgrades

A SUP is linked to a specific XProtect product, which means that the end user must upgrade their SUP in order to maintain coverage when upgrading to a more advanced product, for example when upgrading from XProtect Professional to XProtect Enterprise. To enable easy upgrades between the different XProtect products, Milestone credits the price of the remaining unused SUP coverage period to the price of the new SUP for the upgraded product.

#### Included first year SUP coverage for XProtect Essential and XProtect Express

When purchasing either XProtect Essential or XProtect Express the end user is entitled to one year SUP coverage, calculated from the initial product purchase. Hence any extension purchases of additional camera licenses will be covered by SUP for the remaining time period.

End users upgrading their XProtect Essential or XProtect Express product to a newer versions of the same product, or upgrading their XProtect Essential product to an XProtect Express product during the initial year, the remaining SUP coverage of the initial year will be transferred to the new product. Hence, the end user will not be entitled to one additional year of SUP coverage.

End users that upgrade their XProtect Essential or XProtect Express product to an XProtect Professional (or higher) product during the initial year, will not be credited for any possible remaining SUP coverage on the initial product. The end user will therefore need to purchase a separate SUP coverage on the new product.

## Milestone Enhanced Support

As a result of the success of XProtect video management software in larger and more complex installations, Milestone partners face an increasing demand from end users to provide comprehensive service level agreements. In response to these needs Milestone offers enhanced paid support services designed to help with the most challenging and time-critical issues.

These new services provide committed response times, priority queuing and also a 24 hours a day, seven days a week support capability. Access to the new services is organized using an incident-based (ticketing) system. One ticket is used for one specific incident. By using a ticket rather than charging for hours used, it is easier to predict the cost without having to make allowance for extra charges when an issue inadvertently takes more effort to resolve.

#### Trade-in

Milestone currently offers a unique trade-in policy of its software solutions, which allows customers to protect already made investments in XProtect software when:

- Upgrading to a newer version of the same software
- Growing their installations and upgrading to a higher-level product (when applicable), for example in conjunction with an upgrade from XProtect Enterprise to XProtect Corporate

While customers with Milestone SUP are credited the full current recommended retail price when trading-in existing XProtect licenses, customers without SUP are refunded 30% of the current recommended retail price of their existing product when upgrading to a newer version of a product or purchasing a higher-level product.

The specific Milestone products covered by the trade-in policy and possible specific conditions, are defined in this price list for each applicable product.

## **End user License Agreement**

The deployment and use of any Milestone XProtect product is subject to the terms and conditions defined in Milestone XProtect end user license agreement (EULA). Please refer to the EULA for full details on the terms and conditions applicable to the specific XProtect products. The latest version of the EULA can be found on Milestone's website: www.milestonesys.com.



## **Disclaimer**

In the event a product is listed at an incorrect price or with an incorrect specification due to typing error or human error Milestone Systems reserves the right to refuse or cancel any orders placed for that product listed at the incorrect price. Milestone Systems reserves the right to refuse or cancel any order or orders due to a pricing error, even if the order has been processed.

#### **Trademarks**

XProtect is a registered trademark of Milestone Systems A/S.

Android is a trademark of Google Inc.

IOS is a trademark or registered trademark of Cisco in the U.S. and other countries and is used under license.

All other trademarks mentioned in this document are trademarks of their respective owners.



## XProtect VMS Products XProtect Go

XProtect Go is a free version of Milestone's market-leading XProtect video management software and it is designed for small business installations. With a wide set of easy-to-use features, XProtect Go enables users to explore Milestone's XProtect software and discover the true benefits of IP video and the Milestone open platform. It is a complete software package that comes with three different interfaces to view surveillance installations from most Internet-enabled computers and mobile devices. Seamless upgrade possibilities to Milestone's full-featured XProtect product line make XProtect Go a risk-free entry into a reliable and secure IP video surveillance solution.

XProtect Go can be downloaded from the Milestone website. User registration is required after 30 days with re-registration required on a yearly basis. As XProtect Go is a free product, it does not have an SKU-number.

#### **SUP OPTIONS**

SUP is not available for XProtect Go.



### **XProtect Essential**

XProtect Essential is easy and affordable open platform video management software (VMS) for single-location businesses requiring basic surveillance. It is ideal for installations that primarily capture video recordings of incidents and reactively conduct investigations. A standard viewing interface, web-based interface and mobile application provide flexible access to live and recorded video for users of all skill levels. XProtect Essential is an entry-level product that can effortlessly add cameras and quickly identify video sequences with easy-to-use search tools. XProtect Essential is compatible with Milestone Interconnect allowing multiple XProtect Essential sites to be connected to an XProtect Corporate system.

Available for: All Milestone resellers

Current version: 2014

LICENSES		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPESBL	XProtect Essential Base License (includes 2 Device Licenses and 1 year SUP)	99.00	1
XPESCL	XProtect Essential Device License	49.00	2
SUP OPTIONS			
YXPESBL	One year SUP for XProtect Essential Base License (includes SUP for two Device Licenses)	18.00	
Y2XPESBL	Two years SUP for XProtect Essential Base License (includes SUP for two Device Licenses)	30.00	
Y3XPESBL	Three years SUP for XProtect Essential Base License (includes SUP for two Device Licenses	39.00	
Y4XPESBL	Four years SUP for XProtect Essential Base License (includes SUP for two Device Licenses)	52.00	
Y5XPESBL	Five years SUP for XProtect Essential Base License (includes SUP for two Device Licenses)	60.00	
DXPESBL	One day SUP for XProtect Essential Base License, single day purchase	0.05	
Y3OIXPESBL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Essential Base License (includes SUP for two Device Li	54.00	
YXPESCL	One year SUP for XProtect Essential Device License	9.00	
Y2XPESCL	Two years SUP for XProtect Essential Device License	15.00	
Y3XPESCL	Three years SUP for XProtect Essential Device License	20.00	
Y4XPESCL	Four years SUP for XProtect Essential Device License	26.00	
Y5XPESCL	Five years SUP for XProtect Essential Device License	30.00	
DXPESCL	One day SUP for XProtect Essential Device License, single day purchase	0.03	
Y30IXPESCL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Essential Device License	27.00	

TRADE-IN CREDIT		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
UXPESBL	Trade-in XProtect Essential Base License credit with SUP	99.00	3
TXPESBL	Trade-in XProtect Essential Base License credit without SUP	30.00	4
UXPESCL	Trade-in XProtect Essential Device License credit with SUP	49.00	3
TXPESCL	Trade-in XProtect Essential Device License credit without SUP	15.00	4

#### **NOTES**

- 1) XProtect Essential Base License (XPESBL) allows the XProtect Essential server software to be installed on a single computer per Software License Code. The client software can be installed on unlimited number of workstations and at different locations. Includes two Device Licenses (XPESCL). One year SUP coverage included. Special terms and conditions apply; please refer to the Milestone Software Upgrade Plan section for details.
- 2) One Device License (XPESCL) needed per camera connected to the system. One year SUP coverage included. Special terms and conditions apply; please refer to the Milestone Software Upgrade Plan section for details.
- 3) Can be used for upgrade to corresponding product license for XProtect Express, XProtect Professional, XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.
- 4) Can be used to Trade-in to newer versions of the same product or upgrade to corresponding product license for XProtect Express, XProtect Professional, XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.





## XProtect Express

XProtect Express is easy and affordable video management software (VMS) for small, single-location companies requiring simplified methods of incorporating video capabilities into their existing business operations. Businesses can integrate third-party applications, such as analytics and access control systems, directly into XProtect Express creating a solution with increased functionality and one common interface. With efficient video search tools and multiple export options, users can quickly gather evidence when necessary. Three viewing interfaces provide seamless access to live and recorded video for users of all skill levels. Effortlessly scale as your needs grow with Milestone Interconnect which offers centralized operation of multiple XProtect Express sites.

Available for: All Milestone resellers

Current version: 2014

LICENSES		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPEXBL	XProtect Express Base License (includes 2 Device Licenses and 1 year SUP)	199.00	1
XPEXCL	XProtect Express Device License	99.00	2
SUP OPTIONS			
YXPEXBL	One year SUP for XProtect Express Base License (includes SUP for two Device Licenses)	36.00	
Y2XPEXBL	Two years SUP for XProtect Express Base License (includes SUP for two Device Licenses)	60.00	
Y3XPEXBL	Three years SUP for XProtect Express Base License (includes SUP for two Device Licenses)	78.00	
Y4XPEXBL	Four years SUP for XProtect Express Base License (includes SUP for two Device Licenses)	104.00	
Y5XPEXBL	Five years SUP for XProtect Express Base License (includes SUP for two Device Licenses)	120.00	
DXPEXBL	One day SUP for XProtect Express Base License, single day purchase	0.10	
Y3OIXPEXBL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Express Base License (includes SUP for two Device Lic	108.00	
YXPEXCL	One year SUP for XProtect Express Device License	18.00	
Y2XPEXCL	Two years SUP for XProtect Express Device License	30.00	
Y3XPEXCL	Three years SUP for XProtect Express Device License	39.00	
Y4XPEXCL	Four years SUP for XProtect Express Device License	52.00	
Y5XPEXCL	Five years SUP for XProtect Express Device License	60.00	
DXPEXCL	One day SUP for XProtect Express Device License, single day purchase	0.05	
Y30IXPEXCL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Express Device License	54.00	

TRADE-IN CREDIT		IVISKP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
UXPEXBL	Trade-in XProtect Express Base License credit with SUP	199.00	3
TXPEXBL	Trade-in XProtect Express Base License credit without SUP	60.00	4
UXPEXCL	Trade-in XProtect Express Device License credit with SUP	99.00	3
TXPEXCL	Trade-in XProtect Express Device License credit without SUP	30.00	4

#### **NOTES**

TRADE IN CREDIT

- 1) XProtect Express Base License (XPEXBL) allows the XProtect Express server software to be installed on a single computer per Software License Code. Includes two Device Licenses (XPEXCL). One year SUP coverage included. Special terms and conditions apply; please refer to the Milestone Software Upgrade Plan section for details.
- 2) One Device License (XPEXCL) needed per camera connected to the system. One year SUP coverage included. Special terms and conditions apply; please refer to the Milestone Software Upgrade Plan section for details.
- 3) Can be used for upgrade to corresponding product license for XProtect Professional, XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.
- 4) Can be used to Trade-in to newer versions of the same product or upgrade to corresponding product license for XProtect Professional, XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.



### **XProtect Professional**

XProtect Professional is comprehensive open platform video management software (VMS) for mid-sized installations with multiple buildings. XProtect Professional offers users a complete visual overview of their surveillance installation with interactive maps revealing camera locations. Alarms displayed directly in the maps make it easy to quickly identify and address incidents throughout the entire system. If an incident occurs, efficient video search tools enable users to easily find relevant video clips and export evidence. Users with different skill levels and system access can view live and recorded video through three convenient, intuitive viewing interfaces including Milestone Mobile for on-the-go access.

Available for: All Milestone resellers

Current version: 2014

LICENSES		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPPBL	XProtect Professional Base License	499.00	1
XPPCL	XProtect Professional Device License	149.00	2
SUP OPTIONS		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
YXPPBL	One year SUP for XProtect Professional Base License	90.00	
Y2XPPBL	Two years SUP for XProtect Professional Base License	150.00	
/3XPPBL	Three years SUP for XProtect Professional Base License	195.00	
/4XPPBL	Four years SUP for XProtect Professional Base License	260.00	
75XPPBL	Five years SUP for XProtect Professional Base License	300.00	
OXPPBL	One day SUP for XProtect Professional Base License, single day purchase	0.25	
/30IXPPBL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Professional Base License	270.00	
YXPPCL	One year SUP for XProtect Professional Device License	27.00	
Y2XPPCL	Two years SUP for XProtect Professional Device License	45.00	
/3XPPCL	Three years SUP for XProtect Professional Device License	59.00	
Y4XPPCL	Four years SUP for XProtect Professional Device License	78.00	
75XPPCL	Five years SUP for XProtect Professional Device License	90.00	
DXPPCL	One day SUP for XProtect Professional Device License, single day purchase	0.08	
/30IXPPCL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Professional Device License	81.00	
TRADE-IN CRE	DIT	MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
JXPPBL	Trade-in XProtect Professional Base License credit with SUP	499.00	3
TXPPBL	Trade-in XProtect Professional Base License credit without SUP	150.00	4
JXPPCL	Trade-in XProtect Professional Device License credit with SUP	149.00	5
TXPPCL	Trade-in XProtect Professional Device License credit without SUP	45.00	6
NOTES			
1)	XProtect Professional Base License (XPPBL) allows the XProtect Professional server softs	ware to be installed o	n

- 1) XProtect Professional Base License (XPPBL) allows the XProtect Professional server software to be installed on unlimited number of server per Software License Code. The client software and Matrix Monitor can be installed on unlimited number of workstations and at different locations. No Device Licenses (XPPCL) are included in the Base License
- 2) One Device License (XPPCL) needed per camera channel connected to system.
- 3) Can be used to upgrade a XProtect Professional Base License (XPPBL) to newer versions of the same product or upgrade to corresponding product license for XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.
- 4) Can be used to trade-in a XProtect Professional Base License (XPPBL) to newer versions of the same product or upgrade to corresponding product license for XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.
- 5) Can be used to upgrade to newer versions of the same product or upgrade to corresponding product license for XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.



#### The open platform company



Revision Date: September 8, 2014

Valid as of: October 1, 2014

6) Can be used to trade-in to newer versions of the same product or upgrade to corresponding product license for XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.





## **XProtect Enterprise**

XProtect Enterprise is advanced open platform IP video management software (VMS) for medium and large multi-site installations. It has comprehensive features that help operators view multi-site locations with an unlimited number of cameras and react quickly to incidents and efficiently export video. XProtect Enterprise includes configuration wizards and automatic hardware detection which significantly reduce the time and cost of installing surveillance systems with many cameras. The software provides exceptional situational awareness with multi-layered, interactive maps, a sophisticated alarm handling and a unique camera navigator for tracking moving objects.

Available for: All Milestone resellers

Current version: 2014

4)

LICENSES		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPEBL	XProtect Enterprise Base License	1,479.00	1
XPECL	XProtect Enterprise Device License	199.00	2
SUP OPTIONS		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
YXPEBL	One year SUP for XProtect Enterprise Base License	270.00	
Y2XPEBL	Two years SUP for XProtect Enterprise Base License	445.00	
Y3XPEBL	Three years SUP for XProtect Enterprise Base License	580.00	
Y4XPEBL	Four years SUP for XProtect Enterprise Base License	770.00	
Y5XPEBL	Five years SUP for XProtect Enterprise Base License	890.00	
DXPEBL	One day SUP for XProtect Enterprise Base License, single day purchase	0.74	
Y3OIXPEBL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Enterprise Base License	799.00	
YXPECL	One year SUP for XProtect Enterprise Device License	36.00	
Y2XPECL	Two years SUP for XProtect Enterprise Device License	60.00	
Y3XPECL	Three years SUP for XProtect Enterprise Device License	78.00	
Y4XPECL	Four years SUP for XProtect Enterprise Device License	104.00	
Y5XPECL	Five years SUP for XProtect Enterprise Device License	120.00	
DXPECL	One day SUP for XProtect Enterprise Device License, single day purchase	0.10	
Y3OIXPECL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Enterprise Device License	108.00	
TRADE-IN CREDI	т	MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
UXPEBL	Trade-in XProtect Enterprise Base License credit with SUP	1,479.00	3
TXPEBL	Trade-in XProtect Enterprise Base License credit without SUP	445.00	4
UXPECL	Trade-in XProtect Enterprise Channel License credit with SUP	199.00	3
TXPECL	Trade-in XProtect Enterprise Channel License credit without SUP	60.00	4
NOTES			
1)	XProtect Enterprise Base License (XPEBL) allows the XProtect Enterprise server software number of servers per Software License Code. The client software and Matrix Moniton number of workstations and at different locations. No Device Licenses (XPECL) are income.	r can be installed on un	limited
2)	One Device License (XPECL) needed per camera connected to the system.		
3)	Can be used for upgrade to corresponding product license for XProtect Expert or XPro	tect Corporate.	

XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.

Can be used to Trade-in to newer versions of the same product, or upgrade to corresponding product license for



**MSRP** 

Revision Date: September 8, 2014 Valid as of: October 1, 2014

## XProtect Expert

XProtect Expert is advanced open platform IP video management software (VMS) for medium and large installations. Its powerful central management interface allows large systems with multiple Recording Servers to be efficiently managed as one uniform system. Using scheduled and event-driven rules, it is easy to automate security actions and control external systems, reducing the amount of manual tasks. Three unique viewing clients provide seamless access to live and recorded video for different personnel responsibilities. With multi-layered maps and the option to add on XProtect® Smart Wall, the software provides situational awareness across multiple locations. Ideal for daily users and operators who want sophisticated live monitoring, XProtect Expert has efficient alarm handling and the ability to flag suspicious incidents for later review.

N.B. SUP is mandatory for the whole XProtect Expert installation (applicable to both XPETBL and XPETDL licenses) during the first year after the initial purchase of the Base Server License (XPETBL).

Available for: Advanced Certified Milestone partners only

Current version: 2014

2)

3)

4)

**LICENSES** 

License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPETBL	XProtect Expert Base License	1,999.00	1
XPETDL	XProtect Expert Device License	269.00	2
SUP OPTIONS -	Mandatory first year	MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
YXPETBL	One year SUP for XProtect Expert Base License	360.00	3
Y2XPETBL	Two years SUP for XProtect Expert Base License	600.00	
Y3XPETBL	Three years SUP for XProtect Expert Base License	780.00	
Y4XPETBL	Four years SUP for XProtect Expert Base License	1,040.00	
Y5XPETBL	Five years SUP for XProtect Expert Base License	1,200.00	
DXPETBL	One day SUP for XProtect Expert Base License, single day purchase	0.99	
Y30IXPETBL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Expert Base License	1,080.00	
YXPETDL	One year SUP for XProtect Expert Device License	49.00	3
Y2XPETDL	Two years SUP for XProtect Expert Device License	81.00	
Y3XPETDL	Three years SUP for XProtect Expert Device License	105.00	
Y4XPETDL	Four years SUP for XProtect Expert Device License	140.00	
Y5XPETDL	Five years SUP for XProtect Expert Device License	162.00	
DXPETDL	One day SUP for XProtect Expert Device License, single day purchase	0.14	
Y3OIXPETDL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Expert Device License	146.00	
TRADE-IN CREE	DIT		
UXPETBL	Trade-in XProtect Expert Base License credit with SUP	1,999.00	4
TXPETBL	Trade-in XProtect Expert Base License credit without SUP	600.00	5
UXPETDL	Trade-in XProtect Expert Device License credit with SUP	269.00	4
TXPETDL	Trade-in XProtect Expert Device License credit without SUP	85.00	5
NOTES			
1)	XProtect Expert Base License (XPETBL) allows the XProtect Expert server software to	be installed on one Mar	nagement

(XPETDL) or Device Licenses (XPETCL) are included in the Base License.

One Device License (XPETDL) is needed per device channel used in the system.

minimum one year after the initial purchase of the Base Server license (XPETBT).

Server (or one server cluster) and an unlimited number or Recording Servers per Software License Code. The client software can be installed on an unlimited number of workstations and at different locations. No Device Licenses

SUP is mandatory for the whole XProtect Expert installation (applicable to both XPETBT and XPETDL licenses for

Can be used for upgrade to corresponding product license for XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.



The open platform company





Revision Date: September 8, 2014

Valid as of: October 1, 2014

5) Can be used to Trade-in to newer versions of the same product, or upgrade to corresponding product license for XProtect Corporate.



**MSRP** 



## **XProtect Corporate**

XProtect Corporate is powerful IP video management software (VMS) designed for large-scale and high-security deployments. Its single management interface enables the efficient administration of the system including all cameras and security devices regardless of its size or if it is distributed across multiple sites. For systems demanding supreme situational awareness and precise response to incidents, XProtect Corporate features interactive maps linked to alarms and includes XProtect® Smart Wall. XProtect Corporate provides the ultimate system reliability for high-security installations. Edge Storage support combined with failover recording servers and redundant management servers ensure video recording is never interrupted.

#### **Important Notes:**

SUP is mandatory for the whole XProtect Corporate installation (applicable to both XPCOTB and XPCODL licenses, and possible XPCOMIDL) during the first year after the initial purchase of the Base Server License (XPCOBT).

Available for: Advanced Certified Milestone partners only

Valide for version: 2014

**LICENSES** 

**TXPCODL** 

**TXPCOMIDL** 

License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPCOBT	XProtect Corporate Base Server	3,183.00	1
XPCODL	XProtect Corporate Device License	329.00	2
XPCOMIDL	XProtect Corporate Milestone Interconnect Device License	119.00	3
SUP OPTIONS - N	Mandatory first year	MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
YXPCOBT	One year SUP for XProtect Corporate Base Server	575.00	4
Y2XPCOBT	Two years SUP for XProtect Corporate Base Server	955.00	5
Y3XPCOBT	Three years SUP for XProtect Corporate Base Server	1,245.00	5
Y4XPCOBT	Four years SUP for XProtect Corporate Base Server	1,660.00	5
Y5XPCOBT	Five years SUP for XProtect Corporate Base Server	1,910.00	5
DXPCOBT	One day SUP for XProtect Corporate Base Server, single day purchase	1.58	5
Y3OIXPCOBT	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Corporate Base Server	1,719.00	5
YXPCODL	One year SUP for XProtect Corporate Device License	60.00	4
Y2XPCODL	Two years SUP for XProtect Corporate Device License	100.00	
Y3XPCODL	Three years SUP for XProtect Corporate Device License	130.00	
Y4XPCODL	Four years SUP for XProtect Corporate Device License	175.00	
Y5XPCODL	Five years SUP for XProtect Corporate Device License	200.00	
DXPCODL	One day SUP for XProtect Corporate Device License, single day purchase	0.17	
Y30IXPCODL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Corporate Device License	178.00	
YXPCOMIDL	One year SUP for XProtect Corporate Milestone Interconnect Device License	22.00	4
Y2XPCOMIDL	Two years SUP for XProtect Corporate Milestone Interconnect Device License	36.00	
Y3XPCOMIDL	Three years SUP for XProtect Corporate Milestone Interconnect Device License	47.00	
Y4XPCOMIDL	Four years SUP for XProtect Corporate Milestone Interconnect Device License	62.00	
Y5XPCOMIDL	Five years SUP for XProtect Corporate Milestone Interconnect Device License	72.00	
DXPCOMIDL	One day SUP for XProtect Corporate Milestone Interconnect Device License	0.07	
Y3OIXPCOMIDL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Corporate Milestone Interconnect Device License	65.00	
TRADE-IN CREDI	т		
TXPCOBT	Trade-in XProtect Corporate Base Server License credit without SUP	955.00	6

Trade-in XProtect Corporate Milestone Interconnect Device License credit without SUP

Trade-in XProtect Corporate Device License credit without SUP

6

6

100.00

40.00



Valid as of: October 1, 2014

#### **NOTES**

- 1) XProtect Corporate Base License (XPCOBT) allows the XProtect Corporate server software to be installed on an unlimited number of servers per Software License Code. The client software can be installed on an unlimited number of workstations and at different locations. When purchased for 2014 or newer versions of XProtect Corporate, the base license includes one XProtect Smart Wall Base License (XPSWBL). No Device Licenses (XPCODL) are included in the Base License.
- 2) One Device License (XPCODL) is needed per device used in the system.
- 3) One XProtect Corporate Milestone Interconnect Device License (XPCOMIDL) is required per camera in an interconnected site that is enabled in the central XProtect Corporate system. NB. An interconnected remote system without any enabled cameras will require one Milestone Interconnect Device License.
- 4) SUP is mandatory for the whole XProtect Corporate installation (applicable to both XPCOBT and XPCODL licenses and possible XPCOMIDL) for minimum one year after the initial purchase of the Base Server license (XPCOBT). SUP coverage purchased for the XProtect Corporate Base License (XPCOBT) also covers the included XProtect Smart Wall for 2014 or newer versions of XProtect Corporate.
- 5) SUP coverage purchased for the XProtect Corporate Base License (XPCOBT) also covers the included XProtect Smart Wall for 2014 or newer versions of XProtect Corporate.
- 6) Can be used to Trade-in to newer versions of the same product.

#### LICENSING OF MILESTONE INTERCONNECT™

One Milestone Interconnect Device License is required per camera in an interconnected site that is enabled in the central XProtect Corporate system. It is possible to interconnect a subset of the cameras in an interconnected site. Please note that an interconnected remote site without any enabled cameras will require one Milestone Interconnect Device License.

Interconnected remote systems are licensed independently via the normal licensing structure applicable for the particular product. Hence, interconnected remote systems do not require additional licenses because Milestone Interconnect support is included in the standard license – this also includes products purchased before Milestone Interconnect was introduced.



## XProtect Clients XProtect Smart Client

Designed for Milestone XProtect IP video management software, the XProtect Smart Client is a powerful, easy-to-use client application for the daily operations of security installations. A new, streamlined interface helps improve usability, making it easy to monitor installations of all sizes, manage security incidents and access and export live and recorded video. Continually setting the standard for usability in IP VMS products, the XProtect Smart Client provides an extremely efficient working environment that can be optimized for different tasks and operator requirements. Advanced investigation tools combined with the easy-to-navigate video timeline enable fast and accurate examination of incidents. New export options, including digital signature, enable you to more efficiently and securely export video evidence.

Current version: 2014

#### **LICENSES**

XProtect Smart Client can be used free of charge with all Milestone XProtect video management products and Milestone Husky NVR units, but Milestone Husky M10.

#### **XProtect Web Client**

Designed for XProtect® video management software (VMS) and Milestone Husky™ NVRs, XProtect® Web Client is an intuitive web-based interface to view, play back and share video. It provides instant access to all essential functions and it is quick to learn and simple to operate for users of all skill levels. Available in 27 languages, XProtect Web Client provides remote access to the surveillance system from all common browsers and computer operating systems. XProtect Web Client runs on any Internet-enabled computer or device without installation, including optional browser plug-ins. It offers system scalability and an optimized user experience in systems with many users.

Current version: 2014

#### **LICENSES**

XProtect Smart Client can be used free of charge with all Milestone XProtect video management products and Milestone Husky NVR units.

#### **Milestone Mobile**

Milestone Mobile is a free application for Apple®, Android™ and Windows Phone 8 devices that allows users to view video instantly using smartphones or tablets. It operates seamlessly with all XProtect® video management software (VMS), Milestone Husky™ NVRs and the Milestone Arcus™ platform via Wi-Fi, 3G or 4G connections. With Milestone Mobile users can view, play back and export video, control output and push live video from the device's camera, allowing users to see what's important regardless of their location. Milestone Mobile 2014 is localized into 27 different languages, allowing users to work with the application in their native language.

Current version: 2014

#### **LICENSES**

XProtect Smart Client can be used free of charge with all Milestone XProtect video management products and Milestone Husky NVR units.

However, to use Video Push, a camera license is required for each user of Milestone Mobile. The price of the camera license is determined by the specific XProtect VMS product being used.



## **XProtect Add-on Products**

#### **XProtect Smart Wall**

XProtect Smart Wall is an advanced add-on video wall product that improves response time by giving a complete overview of large surveillance centers. It is possible to create presets defining view layout and content for each XProtect Smart Wall. With configuration flexibility, users can easily populate preset layouts by dragging-and-dropping camera icons or using the powerful rules engine. XProtect Smart Wall supports any amount or combination of monitors regardless of manufacturer and runs on standard servers and displays.

XProtect Smart Wall is included in XProtect® Corporate 2014 and can be added to XProtect Expert® 2014.

Available for: Advanced Certified Milestone partners only

Current version: 2014

LICENSES		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPSWBL	XProtect Smart Wall Base License	15,799.00	1

SUP OPTIONS - Mandatory first year		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
YXPSWBL	One year SUP for XProtect Smart Wall Base License	2,845.00	2
Y2XPSWBL	Two years SUP for XProtect Smart Wall Base License	4,740.00	
Y3XPSWBL	Three years SUP for XProtect Smart Wall Base License	6,165.00	
Y4XPSWBL	Four years SUP for XProtect Smart Wall Base License	8,220.00	
Y5XPSWBL	Five years SUP for XProtect Smart Wall Base License	9,480.00	
DXPSWBL	One day SUP for XProtect Smart Wall Base License, single day purchase	7.80	
Y30IXPSWBL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Smart Wall Base License	8,532.00	

#### **TRADE-IN CREDIT**

Trade-in of XProtect Smart Wall licenses is not available.

#### **NOTES**

- 1) XProtect Smart Wall is an optional add-on license for XProtect Corporate 3.0 to 2013 R2, and XProtect Expert 2014 and newer versions. XProtect Smart Wall is included XProtect Corporate Base License (XPCOBL). The XPSWBL is linked to a specific XProtect Corporate or XProtect Expert system's Base License and gives the right to run unlimited XProtect
- 2) SUP is mandatory for the XProtect Smart Wall product for minimum one year after the initial purchase when used with XProtect Expert.



### **XProtect Access Control Module**

Successfully uniting access control and video into one powerful security solution, Milestone introduces XProtect Access Control Module, an add-on product to Milestone XProtect video management software (VMS). Extending the capabilities of the Milestone Integration Platform, XProtect Access Control Module enables easy integration of third-party access control solutions with Milestone video management solutions. XProtect® Smart Client users have a consolidated interface to operate access control systems with dedicated functions to effectively monitor access events, manually assist passages and conduct investigations on specific access points or cardholders. XProtect Access Control Module 2014 is supported by all Milestone video management products supporting the Milestone Integration Platform Software Development Kit 2014 (MIP SDK 2014).

Available for: All Milestone resellers

Current version: 2014

LICENSES		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPACBL	XProtect Access Control Module Base License (including 2 door licenses)	257.00	
XPACDL	XProtect Access Control Door License (2 doors)	158.00	
SUP OPTIONS		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
YXPACBL	One year SUP for XProtect Access Control Module Base License (including 2 door licenses)	50.00	
Y2XPACBL	Two years SUP for XProtect Access Control Module Base License (including 2 door licenses	80.00	
Y3XPACBL	Three years SUP for XProtect Access Control Module Base License (including 2 door licens	105.00	
Y4XPACBL	Four years SUP for XProtect Access Control Module Base License (including 2 door license	135.00	
Y5XPACBL	Five years SUP for XProtect Access Control Module Base License (including 2 door licenses	155.00	
DXPACBL	One day SUP for XProtect Access Control Module Base License (including 2 door licenses),	0.14	
Y3OIXPACBL	Three years opt-in SUP XProtect Access Control Module Base License (including 2 door lice	139.00	
YXPACDL	One year SUP for XProtect Access Control Door License (2 doors)	30.00	
Y2XPACDL	Two years SUP for XProtect Access Control Door License (2 doors)	50.00	
Y3XPACDL	Three years SUP for XProtect Access Control Door License (2 doors)	65.00	
Y4XPACDL	Four years SUP for XProtect Access Control Door License (2 doors)	85.00	
Y5XPACDL	Five years SUP for XProtect Access Control Door License (2 doors)	95.00	
DXPACDL	One day SUP for XProtect Access Control Door License (2 doors), single day purchase	0.09	
Y3OIXPACDL	Three years opt-in SUP XProtect Access Control Door License (2 doors)	86.00	

Please note that the XProtect Access Control Module shall be covered by the same SUP coverage as the main VMS product it is used together with.

#### TRADE-IN CREDIT

Trade-in of XProtect Access Control Module licenses is not available.



#### **XProtect Transact**

XProtect Transact directly links video with transaction data from point-of-sale or automated teller machines (ATM). Transactions and corresponding video can be monitored live or viewed later. You can perform a text search on one cash register/till at a time to identify transactions with, for example, gift cards, credit cards, coupons or returned merchandise. Whether your challenge is shrinkage, fraud or you simply want to validate a transaction, XProtect Transact will help identify problems and protect your business, customers and employees. It is also easy to quickly export and distribute evidence, including video and transaction data.

XProtect Transact integrates with the following XProtect products: XProtect Express, XProtect Professional, XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert and XProtect Corporate.

Available for: All Milestone resellers

Current version: 2.5

LICENSES		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPTBS	XProtect Transact Base Server incl. 1 Connection	299.00	
XPTC1	XProtect Transact Connection License	269.00	
SUP OPTIONS		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
YXPTBS	One year SUP for XProtect Transact Base Server incl. 1 Connection	55.00	
Y3OIXPTBS	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Transact Base Server incl. 1 Connection	162.00	
YXPTC1	One year SUP for XProtect Transact Connection License	50.00	
Y3OIXPTC1	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect Transact Connection License	146.00	
TRADE-IN CREDI	т	MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
TXPTBS	Trade-in XProtect Transact Base Server License credit without SUP	90.00	1
TXPTC1	Trade-in XProtect Transact Connection License credit without SUP	85.00	1
NOTES			
1)	Can be used to Trade-in to newer versions of the same product.		





XProtect LPR is license plate recognition (LPR) software that detects license plate information from any vehicle around the world and links the license plate number with video. It is a simple way to control vehicle access, for example, for entrance/exit barriers, parking spaces and toll gates. XProtect LPR can send a notification when a certain license plate is detected, enabling users to quickly take action. Users can also define positive/negative lists that will initiate certain actions, such as opening a gate, which increases work productivity and can help automate tasks. XProtect LPR is an add-on product that is seamlessly configured and managed through the supported XProtect video management software (VMS) products.

XProtect LPR replaces the corresponding functionality offered as a part of the XProtect Analytics framework.

Available for: All Milestone resellers

Current version: 1.0

LICENSES		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPLPRBL	XProtect LPR Base License	300.00	1
XPLPRCL	XProtect LPR Device License	1,295.00	2
XPLPRLL	XProtect LPR License Plate Library	645.00	3
SUP OPTIONS		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
YXPLPRBL	One year SUP for XProtect LPR Base License	55.00	
Y2XPLPRBL	Two years SUP for XProtect LPR Base License	90.00	
Y3XPLPRBL	Three years SUP for XProtect LPR Base License	120.00	
Y4XPLPRBL	Four years SUP for XProtect LPR Base License	160.00	
Y5XPLPRBL	Five years SUP for XProtect LPR Base License	180.00	
DXPLPRBL	One day SUP for XProtect LPR Base License, single day purchase	0.16	
Y3OIXPLPRBL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect LPR Base License	162.00	
YXPLPRCL	One year SUP for XProtect LPR Device License	235.00	
Y2XPLPRCL	Two years SUP for XProtect LPR Device License	390.00	
Y3XPLPRCL	Three years SUP for XProtect LPR Device License	510.00	
Y4XPLPRCL	Four years SUP for XProtect LPR Device License	675.00	
Y5XPLPRCL	Five years SUP for XProtect LPR Device License	780.00	
DXPLPRCL	One day SUP for XProtect LPR Device License, single day purchase	0.65	
Y3OIXPLPRCL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect LPR Device License	700.00	
YXPLPRLL	One year SUP for XProtect LPR License Plate Library	120.00	
Y2XPLPRLL	Two years SUP for XProtect LPR License Plate Library	195.00	
Y3XPLPRLL	Three years SUP for XProtect LPR License Plate Library	255.00	
Y4XPLPRLL	Four years SUP for XProtect LPR License Plate Library	340.00	
Y5XPLPRLL	Five years SUP for XProtect LPR License Plate Library	390.00	
DXPLPRLL	One day SUP for XProtect LPR License Plate Library, single day purchase	0.33	
Y3OIXPLPRLL	Three years opt-in SUP for XProtect LPR Library License	349.00	
TRADE-IN CREE	DIT	MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
TXPLPRBL	Trade-in XProtect LPR Base License credit without SUP	90.00	
TXPLPRCL	Trade-in XProtect LPR Device License credit without SUP	390.00	
TXPLPRLL	Trade-in XProtect LPR License Plate Library credit without SUP	195.00	

#### The open platform company

Revision Date: September 8, 2014

Valid as of: October 1, 2014

#### **NOTES**

- 1) XProtect LPR Base License (XPLPRBL) allows the XProtect LPR server software to be installed on unlimited number of servers per Software License Code. Includes one XProtect LPR License Plate Library. Possible additional libraries required must be purchased in excess, using the XProtect LPR License Plate Library (XPLPRLL) license.
- 2) License per camera running LPR analytics.
- 3) Additional region/state/country license plate libraries for XProtect LPR. The XPLPRLL license allows the LPR library to be deployed on an unlimited number of XProtect LPR servers in a given installation. Please contact Milestone for latest details on available LPR libraries.



#### **XProtect Screen Recorder**

The XProtect Screen Recorder is a function that enables Milestone XProtect IP video management software to inconspicuously capture screen recordings of any Windows-based PC or point-of-sale terminal. Captured screen recordings are managed in the same way as video (camera) data in the XProtect VMS. This feature helps manage loss and fraud by monitoring the use of business systems and documenting customer transactions. XProtect Screen Recorder improves efficiency by allowing you to audit staff activities and conduct training and education. The XProtect Screen Recorder works seamlessly with all Milestone XProtect VMS products.

Current version: 1.5

#### **LICENSES**

The XProtect Screen Recorder is not subject to licensing and may be used free of charge together with any of Milestone's XProtect VMS platforms.

Please note that each XProtect Screen Recorder requires one (1) camera or device license in the XProtect platform it is to be used with.



## **XProtect Input Unit Plug-ins**

Milestone offer specific integrations to a range of input units from a number of world leading manfacturers. These units can be used as a single point of interaction with XProtect Corporate, XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Professional, XProtect Express and XProtect NVR, through the XProtect Smart Client. The XProtect Smart Client plug-in comes with a default configuration for the input unit functionality, but is flexible and can be programmed on the XProtect Smart Client to do additional functions with the push of a button.

Available for: All Milestone resellers

XProtect Input Unit Plug-ins		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
MIPIU-AD	XProtect Input Unit Plug-in for American Dynamics AD CC300	0.00	1
MIPIU-PAN	XProtect Input Unit Plug-in for Panasonic WV-CU950	0.00	1
MIPIU-PEL	XProtect Input Unit Plug-in for Pelco KBD-300A	0.00	1
MIPIU-AXI	XProtect Input Unit Plug-in for Axis T8310	0.00	1
MIPIU-BSC	XProtect Input Unit Plug-in for Bosch IntuiKey	0.00	1

#### **NOTES**

Input Unit Plug-in is an optional add-on license for the XProtect Corporate, XProtect Expert, XProtect Enterprise,
 XProtect Professional, XProtect Express and XProtect NVR. The MIPIU-XX license is linked to a specific XProtect VMS
 Base Server License and gives the right to unlimited use of the Input Unit Plug-in under that Base Server License.



#### **XProtect Retail**

XProtect Retail is an investigation tool for performing advanced transaction data analysis. It helps retailers optimize store operations and increase profit by identifying fraud and reducing shrinkage. Based on transaction data from point-of-sale (POS) or automated teller machines (ATMs) typically gathered in Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) systems, XProtect Retail links data with corresponding video from relevant cameras. Advanced search options, full video documentation and a set of pre-defined performance indicators make it easy to maintain a complete overview of store operations, cash registers/tills and employees so you can protect your entire business and customers.

The XProtect Retail solution offers an Application Programming Interface (API) which enables the customer to populate the Milestone Database with transactional data.

XProtect Retail integrates with the following XProtect products: XProtect Express, XProtect Professional, XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert and XProtect Corporate.

#### Standard

Purchase of an XProtect Retail solution requires purchase of a mandatory XProtect Retail Integration Service (MSCXPR) that includes:

- Assistance in scoping and defining the retail solution
- Assistance during the development phase of the integration

#### Customized

Milestone also offers customized development of integration into the Retail solution on a fixed price basis. For customers requiring this, and for customers with more complex retail solutions, additional consultancy assistance can be purchased on a daily basis (MSCXPRD) to cover:

- Analysis of customer specific systems to be integrated with the retail solution
- Implementation of the retail solution (data and function integration)
- Optimization of the data base performance
- Test and document of the retail solution
- Assistance during the deployment of the solution (camera setup, mapping of tills in the system, etc.)

For customers with more complex retail solutions, additional consultancy support can be purchased on a daily basis (MSCXPRD).

Available for: Advanced Certified Milestone partners only

LICENSES		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPRSL	XProtect Retail Server License	4,500.00	1
XPRCL	XProtect Retail Connection License	300.00	2

CONSULTANCY SERVICES		Net Price	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
MSCXPR	Mandatory XProtect Retail Integration Service	7,500.00	3
MSCXPRD	Additional XProtect Retail Integration Service, per day	1,500.00	4

#### SUP OPTIONS

There are no XProtect Retail specific SUP options available. However, it is mandatory to purchase a Software Upgrade Plan for the underlying XProtect platform that is used together with the XProtect Retail solution.

#### TRADE-IN CREDIT

Trade-in of XProtect Retail licenses is not available.

#### The open platform company

Valid as of: October 1, 2014

#### NOTES

Revision Date: September 8, 2014

- 1) Gives the right to deploy and use the XProtect Retail solution on unlimited number of servers and sites for the given installation (legal entity).
- 2) One XProtect Retail Connection License (XPRCL) is required for each device, such as POS, till, scanner, etc., that is connected to the XProtect Retail solution.
- 3) Includes one week of XProtect Retail Integration Assistance for integration of customer specific databases and business systems. Additional integration work may be required dependent on the nature and complexity of the integration. Service is mandatory with any purchase of XProtect Retail. Travel time is charged at a reduced rate and travel costs are covered by the customer.
- 4) Daily rate for additional Retail specific integration services. Travel time is charged at a reduced rate and travel costs are covered by the customer.



## **Milestone Solutions Milestone Paxton Net2 Integration**

The Milestone Paxton Net 2 Integration Solution combines Paxton Access Net2 access control monitoring with market-leading XProtect® video management software (VMS). The solution integrates directly into XProtect® Smart Client and allows users to control access and monitor video from one unified interface, eliminating the need to run two separate applications for daily monitoring and control.

The solution is available in two editions: Standard and Advanced. Both editions of the Milestone Paxton Integration Solution capture critical events from the Paxton Net2 server and present them as alarms in XProtect Smart Client. The alarms are automatically linked to relevant video footage from corresponding cameras. Users gain seamless control of cameras in their surveillance system based on Paxton door events, such as starting/stopping recording, changing video frame rate and moving the camera to focus on a door.

The Standard edition links video footage and access control events from the Paxton Net2 Access Control system for prompt investigation of security breaches and export of video sequences. The Advanced edition provides additional functionality, such as advanced alarm handling and quick graphical overview of the various access points based on the map function in XProtect Smart Client. This enables the security operator to see the status of individual doors and remotely operate them directly from the XProtect Smart Client map.

The Standard edition is available for XProtect Professional 8.0/8.1, XProtect Express and XProtect NVR and the Advanced edition is available for XProtect Corporate, XProtect Expert, XProtect Enterprise and XProtect Professional 2013.

Available for: All Milestone resellers

Current version: 1.1

LICENSES		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
MIP-AC-PAXS	Standard Milestone Paxton Net2 integration	1,350.00	1
MIP-AC-PAXA	Advanced Milestone Paxton Net2 integration	1,350.00	2

#### **SUP OPTIONS**

SUP is not available for the Milestone Paxton Net2 Integration Solution.

#### **TRADE-IN CREDIT**

Trade-in of the Milestone Paxton Net2 Integration Solution is not available.

#### **NOTES**

- 1) Compatible with XProtect NVR, XProtect Express and XProtect Professional 8.0/8.1. The Milestone Paxton Net2 integration license (MIP-AC-PAXS) is linked to a specific XProtect VMS Base Server License and offers one connection to a Net2 Server for each Event Server in the installation.
- 2) Compatible with XProtect Corporate, XProtect Expert and XProtect Enterprise and XProtect Professional 2013. The Milestone Paxton Net2 integration license (MIP-AC-PAXA) is linked to a specific XProtect VMS Base Server License and offers one connection to a Net2 Server for each Event Server in the installation.

The open platform company



Revision Date: September 8, 2014 Valid as of: October 1, 2014

## XProtect NVR Products XProtect NVR Special Edition

XProtect NVR Special Edition combines Milestone's advanced video management software with high-performance hardware for a feature-rich, scalable and intuitive security system. The solution incorporates all the benefits of Milestone's flexible open platform and supports the widest range of hardware devices. This ready-to-use NVR carries a three year warranty (onsite, next business day) and a three year SUP is included.

XProtect NVR Special Edition includes the following:

- A ready-to-use workstation, pre-installed with all the necessary XProtect software ready for either eight or 16 channels
- Scalable solution that allows two or more NVRs can be connected to form a common surveillance solution, with central access to all cameras via viewing clients
- Microsoft® Windows® 7 Professional operating system
- A suite of situational awareness applications, including map and alarm management
- XProtect Management Application, which enables you to configure your surveillance system
- XProtect Smart Client, which enables you to view live and recorded video
- Milestone Mobile server component, enabling access to Milestone Mobile and XProtect Web Client
- Three years warranty on spare parts and three years on-site service and three years SUP coverage

Available for: All Milestone resellers, please note the special distribution conditions for XProtect NVR on page 5.

Current version: 2013

UNITS		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPNVR08US	XProtect NVR Special Edition, 8 Devices US	2,999.00	
XPNVR16US	XProtect NVR Special Edition, 16 Devices US	3,999.00	

#### **SUP OPTIONS**

Three years SUP coverage is included with the XProtect NVR Special Edition.

#### **TRADE-IN CREDIT**

Trade-in of XProtect NVR Special Edition is not available.



The open platform company



Revision Date: September 8, 2014 Valid as of: October 1, 2014

## **XProtect NVR Special Edition Hybrid**

Now ease your transition from Analog to IP in one integrated, easy-to-use system. The XProtect NVR Special Edition Hybrid combines Milestone's advanced video management software with high-performance hardware for a feature-rich, scalable and intuitive security system. The solution incorporates all the benefits of Milestone's flexible open platform and supports the widest range of hardware devices. This ready-to-use NVR has carries a three year warranty (on-site, next business day) and a three year SUP is included.

XProtect NVR Special Edition Hybrid includes the following:

- A ready-to-use workstation, pre-installed with all the necessary XProtect software ready for either eight or 16 channels Analog or IP channels
- Audio input lines, 8 lines in on the 8 channel model and 4 lines in on the 16 channel XProtect NVR Special Edition Hybrid
- Scalable solution that allows two or more NVRs can be connected to form a common surveillance solution, with central access to all cameras via viewing clients
- Microsoft® Windows® 7 Professional operating system
- A suite of situational awareness applications, including map and alarm management
- XProtect Management Application, which enables you to configure your surveillance system
- XProtect Smart Client, which enables you to view live and recorded video
- Three years warranty on spare parts and three years on-site service and three years SUP coverage

Available for: All Milestone resellers, please note the special distribution conditions for XProtect NVR on page 5.

Current version: 2013

LICENSES		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
XPNVR08US-H	XProtect NVR Special Edition, 8 Devices Hybrid, US	3,999.00	
XPNVR16US-H	XProtect NVR Special Edition, 16 Devices Hybrid, US	4,499.00	

#### **SUP OPTIONS**

Three years SUP coverage is included with the XProtect NVR Special Edition Hybrid.

#### TRADE-IN CREDIT

Trade-in of XProtect NVR Special Edition Hybrid is not available.





Valid as of: October 1, 2014

The Milestone Husky™ Series challenges the limitations of ordinary all-in-one network video recorders (NVRs). The unique optimal surveillance solutions are designed to perform in a variety of configurations that best suit the customer – from a single shop to a complex multi-site deployment! Pre-installed with Milestone's industry-leading video management software (VMS), Milestone Husky integrated solutions offer small, workstation, and rack-mounted IP models. The series also offers hybrid models that provide analog camera users with an easy and inexpensive solution for IP (digital) transition. Any business is able to mix multiple models, cameras, and even third-party add-on software for a customized, scalable solution that reduces total cost of ownership without compromising on quality.

Please see the Special Distribution Conditions for NVR uints section on page 5 for details on availability

## **Milestone Husky M10**

Milestone Husky M10 is a sleek, fanless model with video management software preloaded and configured for efficient performance and reliability.

Available for: All Milestone resellers, please note the special distribution conditions for Milestone Husky NVR on page 5.

Current version: 2013

UNITS		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
HM10a111N00008	Husky M10, 8 IP devices, sleek fanless chassis, 4GB RAM, 1x1TB HDD	1.499.00	

#### **SUP OPTIONS**

Three years Milestone Software Upgrade Plan (SUP) included.

#### **TRADE-IN CREDIT**

Trade-in of Milestone Husky NVRs is not available.





Valid as of: October 1, 2014

Milestone Husky M30 is a customizable plug-and-play desktop appliance embedded with XProtect® video management software (VMS) designed for workstation installations with comprehensive surveillance needs.

The Milestone Husky product line is rolling out in select regions in 2014. Please confirm with your Milestone Sales contact on specific in-country availability before placing your order.

Available for: All Milestone resellers, please note the special distribution conditions for Milestone Husky NVR on page 5.

Current version: 2013

UNITS		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
HM305121N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i5 CPU, 4GB RAM, 2x1TB HDD	3,999.00	
HM305221N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i5 CPU, 8GB RAM, 2x1TB HDD	4,079.00	
HM305321N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i5 CPU, 16GB RAM, 2x1TB HDD	4,344.00	
HM305141N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i5 CPU, 4GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	4,499.00	
HM305241N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i5 CPU, 8GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	4,579.00	
HM305341N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i5 CPU, 16GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	4,844.00	
HM307121N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i7 CPU, 4GB RAM, 2x1TB HDD	4,399.00	
HM307221N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 2x1TB HDD	4,479.00	
HM307321N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 2x1TB HDD	4,744.00	
HM307141N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i7 CPU, 4GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	4,899.00	
HM307241N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	4,979.00	
HM307341N10010	Husky M30, 10 IP devices, workstation chassis, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	5,244.00	
HM305141N10020	Husky M30, 20 IP devices, workstation chassis, i5 CPU, 4GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	5,499.00	
HM305241N10020	Husky M30, 20 IP devices, workstation chassis, i5 CPU, 8GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	5,579.00	
HM305341N10020	Husky M30, 20 IP devices, workstation chassis, i5 CPU, 16GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	5,844.00	
HM307141N10020	Husky M30, 20 IP devices, workstation chassis, i7 CPU, 4GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	5,899.00	
HM307241N10020	Husky M30, 20 IP devices, workstation chassis, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	5,979.00	
HM307341N10020	Husky M30, 20 IP devices, workstation chassis, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	6,244.00	
HM305241N1C0004	Husky M30, 16 analog channels & 4 IP devices, workstation chassis, i5 CPU, 8GB RAM, 4x	4,499.00	
HMCL1	Husky additional Device License	208.00	1

#### **SUP OPTIONS**

Three years Milestone Software Upgrade Plan (SUP) included.

#### TRADE-IN CREDIT

Trade-in of Milestone Husky NVRs is not available.

#### **NOTES**

1) Additional Device License for Husky M30 and Husky M50 NVR units, including three years SUP coverage.





Valid as of: October 1, 2014

Milestone Husky M50 is a fully-customizable, rack-mounted solution combining high-performance, robust, industrial-grade hardware and XProtect video management software for advanced installations with sophisticated surveillance needs.

The Milestone Husky product line is rolling out in select regions in 2014. Please confirm with your Milestone Sales contact on specific in-country availability before placing your order.

Available for: All Milestone resellers, please note the special distribution conditions for Milestone Husky NVR on page 5.

Current version: 2013

UNITS		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
HM507241N10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	6,499.00	
HM507341N10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 4x1TB HDD	6,674.00	
HM507281N10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x1TB HDD	7,299.00	
HM507281R10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x1TB HDD RAID	8,499.00	
HM507381N10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x1TB HDD	7,474.00	
HM507381R10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x1TB HDD RAID	8,674.00	
HM507282N10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x2TB HDD	7,819.00	
HM507282R10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x2TB HDD RAID	9,019.00	
HM507382N10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x2TB HDD	7,994.00	
HM507382R10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x2TB HDD RAID	9,194.00	
HM507283N10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD	9,019.00	
HM507283R10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD RAID	10,219.00	
HM507383N10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD	9,194.00	
HM507383R10010	Husky M50, 10 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD RAID	10,394.00	
HM507281N10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x1TB HDD	8,999.00	
HM507281R10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x1TB HDD RAID	10,199.00	
HM507381N10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x1TB HDD	9,174.00	
HM507381R10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x1TB HDD RAID	10,374.00	
HM507282N10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x2TB HDD	9,519.00	
HM507282R10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x2TB HDD RAID	10,719.00	
HM507382N10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x2TB HDD	9,694.00	
HM507382R10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x2TB HDD RAID	10,894.00	
HM507283N10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD	10,719.00	
HM507283R10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 8GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD RAID	11,919.00	
HM507383N10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD	10,894.00	
HM507383R10020	Husky M50, 20 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD RAID	12,094.00	
HM507382N10040	Husky M50, 40 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x2TB HDD	13,499.00	
HM507382R10040	Husky M50, 40 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x2TB HDD RAID	14,699.00	
HM507383N10040	Husky M50, 40 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD	14,699.00	
HM507383R10040	Husky M50, 40 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD RAID	15,899.00	
HM507383N10080	Husky M50, 80 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD	21,999.00	
HM507383R10080	Husky M50, 80 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM, 8x3TB HDD RAID	23,199.00	
HM507382N1B0016	Husky M50, 32 analog channels & 16 IP devices, rack-mounted server, i7 CPU, 16GB RAM	11,999.00	
HMCL1	Husky additional Device License	208.00	1

#### **SUP OPTIONS**

Three years Milestone Software Upgrade Plan (SUP) included.





Valid as of: October 1, 2014

#### TRADE-IN CREDIT

Trade-in of Milestone Husky NVRs is not available.

#### **NOTES**

1)



## **Consultancy Services**

Milestone's XProtect open platform software allows for integration with the widest choice of third-party applications and business systems via the Milestone Integration Platform (MIP). The open architecture of XProtect provides endless possibilities to create custom, powerful video management solutions.

The Milestone consultancy department offers assistance in developing, installing and supporting tailor-made integrated solutions. We also deliver services and software that enable Milestone and our partners to offer complete solutions that match customer needs for IP-based video surveillance systems.

Our consultancy department has broad experience integrating third-party applications and business systems into tailor-made XProtect software including:

- Access control
- Alarm systems
- Video analytics
- Point-of-sale (POS) systems
- Communication protocols
- Enterprise resource planning (ERP) databases

Each integrated solution is managed by a dedicated project leader and developed by one or more senior developers to ensure functionality and quality. Solutions are also tested in-house by the Milestone Test Department. All consultancy department staff members are senior engineers with a bachelor's or master's degree and many years' experience in the industry, ensuring a high-quality solution.

Not only can we provide you with expertise, the consultancy department also offers in-depth training of the MIP Software Development Kit (SDK), the comprehensive tool used to create applications for XProtect. The hands-on training is beneficial for experienced developers who want to create their own integration for XProtect software.

For more information about our consultancy services, contact us at Consultancy@milestonesys.com.

Consultancy services can not be ordered via Milestone's Online Order System.

CONSULTANCY SERVICES		Net Price	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
MSCD	Milestone Consultancy Service, per day	1,500.00	1

#### NOTES

1) Daily fee for Milestone's XProtect related consultancy service. Travel time is charged at a reduced rate and travel costs are covered by the customer.



## Milestone Enhanced Support

Milestone Enhanced Support services provide committed response times, priority queuing and also a 24 hours a day, seven days a week support capability. Access to the new services is organized using an incident-based (ticketing) system. One ticket is used for one specific incident. By using a ticket rather than charging for hours used, it is easier to predict the cost without having to make allowance for extra charges when an issue inadvertently takes more effort to resolve.

The incident based approach is easy to maintain and track, and provides better flexibility/value for partners. Incident packs can also be easily bundled into a partner-specific service plan for better return-on-investment (ROI). There are two types of incident packs available:

#### Standard Incident Packs (SIP)

Provides partners with a flexible and cost effective approach to submitting technical support incidents via phone or webform during Milestone business hours. Here partners only pay for what they need and SIPs are backed by a broad range of benefits not provided with free support:

- Priority queuing and committed response times
- Access to the Milestone managed technical support forum. Here Partners and Milestone support engineers can interact, share tips, help resolve issues and develop product knowledge.

#### **Premium Incident Packs (PIP)**

With all of the benefits of the SIPs, Premium Incident Packs assure partners around-the-clock (24x7) collaboration on their operation-critical issues outside of Milestone's normal business hours.

Partners (resellers/integrators) can purchase both incident-packs directly from Milestone through the online Web Shop. Discounts are not made on bulk purchases, regardless of partner size or status.

TECHNICAL SUPPORT SERVICES		Net Price	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
MSTSSIP1	Milestone Technical Support: Standard Incident Pack – Single Incident	110.00	
MSTSSIP5	Milestone Technical Support: Standard Incident Pack – Five Incidents	450.00	
MSTSSIP10	Milestone Technical Support: Standard Incident Pack – Ten Incidents	750.00	
MSTSSIP20	Milestone Technical Support: Standard Incident Pack – Twenty Incidents	1,200.00	
MSTSPIP1	Milestone Technical Support: Premium Incident Pack – Single Incident	225.00	
MSTSPIP5	Milestone Technical Support: Premium Incident Pack – Five Incidents	900.00	
MSTSPIP10	Milestone Technical Support: Premium Incident Pack – Ten Incidents	1,500.00	
MSTSPIP20	Milestone Technical Support: Premium Incident Pack – Twenty Incidents	2,400.00	



## **Discontinued Products**

It is possible to trade-in older discontinued Milestone products to corresponding present products, or better. The current trade-in credits for these products are listed below.

TRADE-IN CREDIT		MSRP	
License ID	Name	USD	Note
TNVRXPES08	Trade-in Milestone XProtect Essential NVR software, 8 channels, without SUP	120.00	
TNVRXPES16	Trade-in Milestone XProtect Essential NVR software, 16 channels, without SUP	240.00	
TXPB+04	Trade-in XProtect Basis+ 4 Camera credit without SUP	90.00	1
TXPB+06	Trade-in XProtect Basis+ 6 Camera credit without SUP	120.00	1
TXPB+09	Trade-in XProtect Basis+ 9 Camera credit without SUP	165.00	1
TXPB+16	Trade-in XProtect Basis+ 16 Camera credit without SUP	265.00	1
TXPB+25	Trade-in XProtect Basis+ 25 Camera credit without SUP	400.00	1
TXPP01	Trade-In XProtect Professional 6.5 for 1 camera	120.00	2
TXPP04	Trade-In XProtect Professional 6.5 for 4 cameras	360.00	2
TXPP09	Trade-In XProtect Professional 6.5 for 9 cameras	630.00	2
TXPP16	Trade-In XProtect Professional 6.5 for 16 cameras	900.00	2
TXPP25	Trade-In XProtect Professional 6.5 for 25 cameras	1,200.00	2
TXPP36	Trade-In XProtect Professional 6.5 for 36 cameras	1,650.00	2
TXPP50	Trade-In XProtect Professional 6.5 for 50 cameras	2,250.00	2
TXPP64	Trade-In XProtect Professional 6.5 for 64 cameras	2,850.00	2
UXPCBS	Trade-in XProtect Central Server License credit with SUP	1,999.00	3
TXPCBS	Trade-in XProtect Central Server License credit without SUP	600.00	3
UXPCC1	Trade-in XProtect Central Connection License credit with SUP	299.00	3
TXPCC1	Trade-in XProtect Central Connection License credit without SUP	90.00	3
UXPASBL	Trade-in XProtect Analytics Base License credit with SUP	300.00	4
TXPASBL	Trade-in XProtect Analytics Base License credit without SUP	90.00	4
UXPALC	Trade-in XProtect Analytics LPR Device License credit with SUP	1,295.00	5
TXPALC	Trade-in XProtect Analytics LPR Device License credit without SUP	389.00	5
UXPALP	Trade-in XProtect Analytics LPR License Plate Library License credit with SUP	645.00	6
TXPALP	Trade-in XProtect Analytics LPR License Plate Library License credit without SUP	194.00	6

#### **NOTES**

- 1) Can be used to Trade-in to upgrade to corresponding product licenses (same number of Device Licenses) for XProtect Essential, XProtect Express, XProtect Professional, XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.
- 2) Can be used to Trade-in to upgrade to corresponding product licenses (same number of Device Licenses) for XProtect Professional, XProtect Enterprise, XProtect Expert or XProtect Corporate.
- 3) Can be used to Trade-in to XProtect Corporate.
- 4) Can be used to Trade-in to XProtect LPR Base License (XPLPRBL).
- 5) Can be used to Trade-in to XProtect LPR Device License (XPLPRCL).
- 6) Can be used to Trade-in to XProtect LPR License Plate Library (XPLPRLL).





## **About Milestone Systems**

Milestone Systems is a global industry leader in open platform IP video management software, founded in 1998 and now operating as a standalone company in the Canon Group. Milestone technology is easy to manage, reliable and proven in thousands of customer installations, providing flexible choices in network hardware and integrations with other systems. Sold through partners in more than 100 countries, Milestone solutions help organizations to manage risks, protect people and assets, optimize processes and reduce costs.

www.milestonesys.com.